
 
 

‘Exciting learning within our friendly and active community of Roslin’ 
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Literacy 

 
This term we are working on 

understanding the difference between 

facts and opinions. From there we want 

to be able to spot these in different 

types of texts, as well as write our own. 

We will be doing another novel study 

which I know the children will look 

forward to after enjoying Fish in Room 11 

so much. 

In writing we will be working on poetry, 

imaginative writing and several types of 

functional writing. Peer feedback is an 

important part of the editing process and 

we will work to develop our skills in this. 

Our listening and talking skills will be 

developed this term by researching and 

putting together a personal talk, which 

Mrs Denham will be leading. 

Never a dull moment in P4  

 

Maths 
 

P4 have been working very hard on their 

times tables and we will continue this into 

the final term as we begin our work on 

division. Please remember to keep 

practising at home! 

We will start learning about angles and 

various forms of measurement. 

P4 will also be reviewing and then building 

on their understanding of fractions. We 

will also begin to look at the relationship 

between fractions, decimals and 

percentages. 

Learning Across the Curriculum 
In RME this term, Mrs Denham will 

be developing the children’s 

understanding of Hinduism. Within Health 

and Wellbeing the children will be looking 

further into the rights and 

responsibilities of children using the 

United Nations Charter of Children’s 

Rights. Within our social subjects 

learning, we will be discovering the 

history of Mary Queen of Scots –

something we are already finding quite 

interesting! 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Welcome to the final term of 

Primary 4 and the final term in this 

school building! 

It was lovely to see so many of 

you at parent consultations and share 

the progress that your child has been 

making over the course of this 

session. 

I look forward to seeing you at 

the end of term celebrations. 

Mrs. Berry 
 

ROUTINES 
Remember that PE is on a Monday and 

Wednesday. Hopefully as the weather 

improves (!) we will get to have more 

sessions outside. Appropriate kit is 

required on these days. Please remember 

homework is due on a Friday and children 

need to have their reading book in school. 

 

SWIMMING 
We have had a fantastic start to 

swimming this term and all of the 

children seem to be enjoying their trip to 

the pool. Behaviour has been excellent 

and we very much appreciate the amount 

of helpers that have volunteered to help 

us on these days. 

 


